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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

Christmas Message from SIS@BDNC 

 

As we approach the Christmas and New Year break, I would like to extend my heartfelt wishes to all families 

in our school community.  

May this holiday season be filled with joy, love, and quality time with your loved ones. 

 

Please note that school will finish on 20th December 2024 and will reopen on 6th January 2025. 

 

On behalf of the entire staff at SIS@BNNC, I wish you a safe, merry Christmas, and a happy New Year.  

We look forward to continuing our journey of learning together in the coming year.  

 

Yours in learning,  

Mr. Mark. 
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